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Humanities Council Announces  
Holiday Open House December 7 

 
 
Charleston, WV  — The West Virginia Humanities Council will host our annual Holiday Open House 

Friday December 7, from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm at our headquarters the Historic MacFarland-Hubbard 

House.  Our headquarters located at 1310 Kanawha Blvd E. in Charleston is decorated from top to 

bottom for the holidays.   Come and celebrate the season with us!  
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